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EXTENSION OF LEASING OF A CORPORATE OFFICE SPACE FOR A PERIOD OF 

FIVE (5) YEARS SUBMISSION DEADLINE  

BID NUMBER: NAMC- T01/2024  

 

Dear Prospective Bidder  

 

We are writing to formally notify you that, due to our office closure on 20 September 

2024, the bid submission deadline for the above-mentioned tender is being extended.  

 

THE REVISED CLOSING DATE & TIME FOR BID SUBMISSIONS IS NOW FRIDAY, 

27 SEPTEMBER 2024 @ 11H00.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

during this time.  

  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us on 

scm@namc.co.za. 

  

Thank you for your continued interest in this opportunity.  

  

Sincerely, 

NAMC  
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